
Cost of Living Strategy Update 

 

“In October 2022, Cabinet approved the council’s £12 million cost of living strategy in 

response to the cost of living crisis affecting people here in Telford and Wrekin and right 

across the country. The strategy aims to help residents and businesses with the spiralling 

cost of living across seven key areas including support with energy, food, council tax and 

benefits, housing, transport and health and wellbeing. 

This report updates the Cabinet on progress to deliver the actions outlined in the strategy 

and highlights how this work has made a difference in the borough over the winter period. It 

also asks Cabinet to endorse proposals for further help and support and agree the next 

steps.” 

 

 

  


